
Dear Community Friend, 

We are planning our annual Huckleberry Festival, always scheduled the weekend following Labor Day in September in 
Daubenspeck Park – Bingen, Washington for the 8th, 9th & 10th.  We are looking forward to a smoothly run festival that 
we all can enjoy with live music, entertainment, diverse vendors, kids fun, games, dancing, food, drinks and fun. 

We invite you to sponsor this event.  We would greatly appreciate any donations that you could contribute. Your 
sponsorship will be acknowledged everywhere possible. We are looking forward on seeing you at this year’s Huck Fest. 
Dedicated volunteers from our communities come together to create a wonderful event for our residents and guests 
to enjoy.  As you know, this event depends on the financial support of businesses like yours.  We are grateful for the 
support the festival has received in past years and desire that the relationship between local businesses and this 
annual community event continues to grow. 

To show our gratitude for those who make this festival possible each year, we have put together the following 
sponsorship opportunities: 

Bronze:  Donation of $25 - $99 
Listing on our website  

Silver:  Donation of $100 - $199 
Listing on our website  
Listing in local newspaper, the Olallie 
Complimentary 12 x 12 merchandise or informational event booth space 
Listing on Huckleberry Fest Posters (if submitted by 8/2/23) 

Gold:  Donation of $200 - $499 
Everything listed above, plus: 
Premium location to hang your banner at the event 

Platinum:  Donation of $500 or greater 
Everything listed above, plus: 
Recognized during radio playtime, and by Emcee of the Huckleberry Festival throughout the weekend and thanked by 
Parade Emcee on Saturday.   Additional space for sponsor marketing will be provided upon request.  

Your support will be greatly appreciated.  To guarantee that your business name will be listed in the “Olallie”, we 
must receive your donation no later than August 2, 2023.   *Event cancellation would trigger a return of your donation.   

Please make check payable to the Huckleberry Festival and mail to: PO Box 927 Bingen, WA 98605. 

Business Name:  

 (As you wish for it to appear in the Olallie) 

Business Mailing Address: 

Business email: 

Business website: 

Donation Amount: 

Signature: 


